
 
 
June 23, 2025 
 
 
Reminder: DHS HCBS Rate Review Survey Due June 27, 2025 
 
 
Providers,  
 
This is a reminder to complete the Home- and Community-Based Services (HCBS) provider cost and wage 
survey. The survey is due this Friday, June 27, 2025. To access the survey and related support, please visit  
DHS’ website.  
 
All providers delivering Intellectual and Developmental Disability services and Behavioral Health services 
included in the home- and community-based services manual should complete the survey. 
 
DHS anticipates establishing a minimum fee schedule for the HCBS under review beginning in 2026 
(subject to legislative approval). The data submitted by you and other providers will offer crucial insights 
into the HCBS under review and support the development of payment rate assumptions.  
 
Please visit DHS’ website or send an email to the dedicated survey inbox (DHS-HCBS-
RateReview@milliman.com) if you have additional questions.  
 
We thank you in advance for your participation in this important survey! 
 
                                                                                    
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Empower Healthcare Solutions   
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